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Wednesday 5th June 2024 
Year 1 Singers at the Summer Fair  

Saturday 6th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been invited to sing at the Summer Fair on 
Saturday 6th July 2024. Our Year 1 children will be performing some of the songs that 
they’ve learnt over the year in their music lessons. 
 
The choir will be performing at 12.45pm in the MUGA. 
Please bring your child 5 minutes to the year 1 classroom 5 minutes before this time at 
12:40pm.  
 
They will sing a few songs together and their performance should last 10-15 minutes. In the 
event of heavy rain, we will move their performance into the hall. 
 
Before and after their slot, the children will be free to enjoy the fair along with their peers. 
The expectation is that you supervise your child when they are not singing. 
 
Please confirm on Arbor that your child will be in attendance and that you are happy to 
bring them to and from the designated area for their performance. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ben Merritt-Hall (Primary Music & Languages Lead) 
North Star Academy Trust 

 


